i DICASTERY FOR EVANGELIZATION

SECTION FOR FUNDAMENTAL QUESTIONS
REGARDING EVANGELIZATION IN THE WORLD

Pope Francis Meets the Missionaries of Mercy
Rome, April 8-11, 2018

Pope Francis wishes to invite all the Missionaries of Mercy to Rome for a few days of sharing and
formation, the highpoint of which will be concelebrated Mass in St. Peter's Square and a special
audience with the Holy Father.

The Holy Father’s invitation is open to all those Missionaries of Mercy who have indicated their wish
to continue in this service subsequent to the conclusion of the Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy, and
who have already received their Decree of Confirmation.

An individual invitation has been send to each Missionary of Mercy at the email address on file at
the Pontifical Council for the New Evangelization. Should a Missionary failed to have received the
invitation, or for any other question concerning any matter relating to the Missionaries of Mercy, he
should get in touch with the Pontifical Council immediately at: missionariesofmercy@pcpne.va.

The Pontifical Council for the Promotion of the New Evangelization is grateful to all the Missionaries
of Mercy and supports their ministry in the world in order that, through the grace of forgiveness, God’s
mercy may extend to the ends of the earth.



